
 
 
 
 
 Cristalina  

Water Company 
 
 
July 13, 2010 
 
 
VIA FACSIMILE (360) 586-1150 
Utilities & Transportation Commission 
ATTN: Records Center 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington  98504 
 
 
 RE: Cristalina LLC 
  Docket UW-090516 
    
Dear Sir or Madame: 
 

This letter is a request for a 10 day  extension to file a rate increase.  I am the new 
Bookkeeper and I have just been notified of this task. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.  

Thank you very much. 
 

Sincerely,                                                                          
 

       Terryl Cooper 
Bookkeeper 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cristalina Water LLC, PO Box 2626, Bellingham WA 98227  


